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Dear Banipal Yaqob,

Your manuscript entitled “Gas-liquid two-phase flow pressure drop in flattened tubes: an
experimental and numerical study” is accepted for publication in the journal after the evaluations of
the Journal of Thermal Engineering Editors. Before the publication process, it is needed to be checked
the format of your manuscript by our production team in order to ensure that it confirms the standards
of the journal. You might be contacted shortly to request any necessary changes or to inform you that

none are needed.
Thank you for submitting the manuscript to the Journal of Thermal Engineering.
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Prof. Dr. Ahmet Selim Dalkilic
Editor-in-Chief
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